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The Personnel Committee would like to thank you for your discussion and feedback on 
the topic of sabbaticals for Church ministers and staff.  Beginning last October, we 
visited each Sunday School class and held in depth discussions with Ebenezer 
ministers and staff.  At this time, we feel it is best to support and encourage the 
ministers and staff to use more of the allotted PTO/Sick Days that are currently 
available to them.  
We are a blessed church to have talented individuals that can fill and cover for one 
another when someone is away or sick.  How can we as a congregation support and 
make their time away seem more like a vacation?  We encourage you to call the church 
office at 843-669-1802 instead of first dialing their cell phone or sending them a text. 
For most of your questions or needs, someone else can assist if the individual you are 
trying to reach is unavailable or out of town.  The staff has also been encouraged by the 
Personnel Committee to set up automatic out of office responses to their emails and 
texts when they are on vacation.  If they absolutely had to be reached the church staff 
could contact them. 
The Personnel Committee also asks you to remember that church staff attends on 
Sundays to worship like the rest of us.  Before we go to them about a thought, 
challenge, or issue, ask yourself if the matter at hand could wait until Monday when you 
can call them at the church office.  We would like to thank the Church Staff and 
Congregation for all you do to keep Ebenezer not only growing, but a continued beacon 
of light in the Florence Community. 
 
The Personnel Team 
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EBC Kids!! 

Children’s Church will  

be back in person  

July 5th…more info to come 

Betty Mears Group will be 

meeting 

Thursday, May 8th  

at 10:30 am  

in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

May 7: Fried Chicken, Green Beans, 

 Mac & Cheese 

May 14: Hot Dogs, Baked Beans, Fries 

May 21: Spaghetti & Garlic Bread 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

RA Car Race 

Sunday. May 4th 

4:00 pm in the Gym 

 

How exciting it is that we can celebrate  

Dr. David Wike’s 30th Anniversary  

at Ebenezer Baptist Church. 

 

Join us on  Sunday, June 1st as we honor 

Pastor David for his service and dedication 

to Ebenezer through the last 30 years.  

There will be a brunch following Morning 

Worship, so everyone will have a chance to 

fellowship with David & Diana.  

 
There will be NO Sunday School on this day. 



 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe: 
 

  •   text to 73256 and enter EBCSC 

  •   drop it by the church office  

  •   drop it in the secure  church  mailbox 

  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 

 

Financial Report Through April 27, 2025 

 
Year to date needs………..............$546,539.46 
Year to receipt……………….…….$525,357.67 

 
 

 

 


